From: Chris Jenkins <Chris.Jenkins@bcidaho.com>
Date: June 29, 2021 at 4:37:33 PM EDT

To: "Delange, Brett" <brett.delange@ag.idaho.gov>
Subject: New Report Per 28-51-105

Good Afternoon, Brett —-

I am writing you per Idaho Code 28-51-105 to report a breach of information security that occurred with
a vendor that provides services for one of our sister Blue plans that is located in Texas. We have been
informed that this incident impacts 16 Idaho residents, with one of those persons potentially having
their social security number disclosed. Our sister Blue plan is ensuring that all state and federal
requirements relating to a Breach of HIPAA and so on are being followed. These members will be
receiving individual notice and will be informed what data elements that they may have at risk.

| wanted to provide you with this initial report and would be happy to provide additional details by email
or to set up a quick phone call with myself and Brian Wonderlich. Just let me know what is convenient
for you.

Thank you,

Chris Jenkins

Senior Associate General Counsel
Ph. (986) 224-3385

Cell (541) 321-5703
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NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution
is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and
destroy all copies of the original message.
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